
Schools update 30th June from Bishop Burton College and University Centre - Virtual Open 
Event, Q&A Sessions 
 
Whilst we can’t welcome students to the college as we normally would, that doesn’t mean 
you can’t hear from our tutors on what makes studying at Bishop Burton College and 
University centre special. 
  
Hosted via Zoom, our staff will tell you about the courses on offer and give you the 
opportunity to ask questions. A member of the Student Services team will be on hand 
during each session too, to answer any questions relating to things like finance, 
accommodation or transport. 
  
Years 10+11 to book places on the College Level (Further Education) sessions 
  
We hope to see you there! 
  
To register your space, click here > https://www.bishopburton.ac.uk/open-event-booking 
 

 
Tracey Bourne 
Schools Liaison & Events Coordinator 
Bishop Burton and Riseholme College 
  
T: 01964 553193 
tracey.bourne@bishopburton.ac.uk 
  
www.bishopburton.ac.uk 
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